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Dear Parents, Carers, 

 

I hope you are enjoying the revised school 

newsletter.  I am pleased to announce that 

we now have our own ‘news team’ at St 

Michael’s, keeping you up to date with any 

school related items of interest. The team 

have lots of exciting ideas for reporting 

events at school and they can be seen at 

break and lunch, notebooks in hand, ready to 

scoop any breaking news! 

 

A huge thank you to the team for the 

editions so far. 

 

Can You Help? 

 

The school is now offering ‘COZY CLUB’ 

from 3.15 – 4.15, Monday to Friday. The 

club costs £5.50 and can be booked on 

line as usual.  We are pleased to offer the 

club, in response to requests from parents 

for children to have a quieter more relaxed 

time after school. During ‘Cozy Club’, the 

children will have a light snack and choose 

from a range of activities, such as board 

games, reading, colouring and time watching 

a Disney film or children’s TV. 

 

If you have any games or puzzles that you 

could donate, we would be very grateful. 

Please see Mrs Leatherby for further 

details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Talk to Us 

We do want to tailor the wrap around care 

provision at St Michael’s to meet the needs 

of our children and their families. Please let 

us know if you have any ideas about how we 

can improve the current offer of provision. 

 

Thank you  

 

Mrs Anderton - Headteacher 
 

 

 

Well done to Dove Class 

for 99% attendance! 
In accordance with other Royal Borough schools we aim for 96.5%. 

 

The following children received certificates 

for being ‘Reflective’ 

Year 6: Alfie Buchanan/Kirsten Sabey 

Year 5: Thea Rhead/James McSharry 

Year 4: Elizabeth Watkinson/Azure Collyer 

Year 3: Cailon Taffe/Mia Csernus 

Year 2: Izzie Prowse/Bella Greed/Anish Nehra  

Year 1: Raffy Antoniou-Legg/Jessica Smith 
 

HOUSE POINTS WINNER: GREEN 

 
The Golden Tickets went to: 

Year 6: Jenna/Olivia 

Year 5: Jessica/Amy 

Year 4: Henry/Xanthe 

Year 3: Maddie/Chloe 

Year 2: Phoebe/Lewis 

Year 1 : Charlie/Joshua 

Reception: Tom/Grace  

 
 
 
 
 

 

This Week’s Awards 
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The children in 

Year One - Owl 

Class had a 

wonderful time 

this week on their 

Autumn walk. As 

part of their 

Science topic ‘Seasonal Changes’, they walked to 

Victory Fields 

playground looking 

for and collecting 

some signs of 

Autumn. The children 

also had great fun 

posting the letters 

they had written 

home.    Thank you again to all our helpers. 

 

 

Order forms to purchase a variety of Christmas 

puddings labelled with the school logo have recently 

been sent home.  Please place your 

orders by Tuesday 26th September.  

The money raised will help towards 

refurbishing the play area. 

Should you have any questions 

relating to ordering, please contact: 

claire.grosvenor@me.com 

You can book BREAKFAST and our 

extensive AFTERSCHOOL CLUBS online 

via our website by clicking here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a number of items of 

new school uniform in the office which do not 

have names in them.   Please would you ensure 

ALL uniform is labelled so if found around the 

school, it can be returned to your child. Thank 

you. 

 

 

Clothes recycling – Mon 9th October.   

Bags will be sent home a week before giving 

you plenty of time to collect and declutter! 

  

School Disco – Thursday 19th October.   

KS1 (4:15-5:15pm) and KS2 (5:30-7pm) 

  

XMAS Fair - Sat 25th November 3-5pm.   

We need some parents to help with the 

Silent Auction.  If you can help please let 

your Class Rep know. 

  

Wheelbarrow Race Day  

The Rotary Club of Ascot will be holding their 

annual Wheelbarrow race as normal and this 

year and Mrs Anderton has kindly offered the 

use of our school playground.  The PTA 

thought it would be a lovely idea to hold a BBQ 

and drinks stall.  Details to follow in the next 

few weeks.  If you are able to help please 

let your Class Rep know.   

 

 

 

 

 

For further details, please see leaflet and 

booking details at the end of this 

Newsletter. 

 

 

Is your child’s uniform 

labelled? 

CENSUS DAY: THURSDAY 5TH OCTOBER 

Please sign up for a hot dinner on this day to ensure          

St Michael’s receives the optimum amount of 

funding.  Full details will be sent out shortly. 

mailto:claire.grosvenor@me.com
http://www.st-michaelsprimary.co.uk/website/breakfastafterschool__club_information/117110
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=XQgxtFAo&id=B79AAAA5C7A8589193987FE68E2F9464AD5094CC&thid=OIP.XQgxtFAoVooUcdB-zSE1mQEsEs&q=christmas+puddings&simid=607994605805962535&selectedIndex=1&adlt=strict
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Important Dates to Remember 
SEPTEMBER 

Fri 29th  MacMillan Coffee Morning in school 

OCTOBER 

Thurs 5th CENSUS Day – Eat Fish & Chip to help our school! 

Mon 9th Happy School Bag collection day 

Weds 11th  Year 1 Class Assembly 9am 

Thurs 12th Open Morning for Prospective Parents 9:30am 

Tues 17th Parent meetings – 3.30-6pm 

Weds 18th Parent meetings – 1pm – 4pm 

Thurs 19th School Disco -  KS1 (4:15-515pm)  KS2 (5:30-7pm) 

Fri 20th  Harvest Festival Church 

NOVEMBER 

Weds 1
st

 2pm Ascot School’s Football–Girls Yr 5 

Weds 1st  Year 2 Class Assembly 9am 

Weds 8th Year 6 Class Assembly 9am 

Weds 15th  Year 3 Class Assembly 9am 

Weds 22nd  Year 5 Class Assembly 9am 

Thurs 23rd Open Morning for Prospective Parents 9:30am 

Sat 25
th

 SCHOOL XMAS FAIR 3-5pm 

Weds 29th  Year 4 Class Assembly 9am 

Thurs 30th Tree Trimming Reception and KS1 9.10am 

DECEMBER 

Fri 1st  Tree Trimming KS2 9.10am 

Mon 4th  Flu Vaccinations in School 

Thurs 7th  9.30 Reception Nativity to Parents 

Thurs 7th  5pm Years 3 and 4 Xmas Production 

Mon 11th– Fri 15th I Sing Pop in School 

Mon 11th  KS1 Xmas Play Cordes Hall 2pm 

Weds 13th  KS1 Xmas Play Cordes Hall 5pm 

Fri 15th   Christmas-I Sing Pop Concert St Michael’s Church 5pm 

Mon 18th  Class Christmas Parties 

Tues 19th  Church Service 9.30am 

Tues 19th Years 1-6 School Panto PM (Reception pupils may be 

collected at 1pm) 

Tues 19th TERM ENDS 
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